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Question:  

 

Will funding continue beyond 30 June 2014 for e-headspace?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

Yes.  The Australian Government has agreed to a continuation of funding during 2014-15 for 

existing mental health programmes, including eheadspace, while it considers the 

recommendations of the Mental Health Commission's national review of mental health 

services and programmes.  


